R epublic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Region VI - Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

Division Advisory No. 071 , S. 2023
May 23, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials,
personnel /staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit wwuw.depedcapiz.ph)

Attached is the communication from Rev. Fr. Paul Henry B. Bocboc, Marketing
Coordinator, St. Joseph Vocational and Technical Training and Assessment
Center, Inc., regarding their request to conduct dissemination and campaign
regarding their Free Education program and career guidance to Grade 10
students in the secondary schools of this division.

Participation to said activity is voluntary and must adhere with DepEd Order No.
9, s. 2023 titled “Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task and
Ensuring Compliance Therewith”.

For more information, please contact:

Name or Office: REV. FR. PAUL HENRY B. BOCBOC
Marketing Coordinator

Contact Details: Brgy. Lawaan, Roxas City, Capiz
0917 139 8566
0930 262 4396
sjvttac@gmail.com

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 6518 456 /0968 869 5867

Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://depedcapiz.ph




tgy. Lawa-an_ Rowazs City Capiz, Pntippines 8GO Cellphone Nember 0930.262-4196 Email Addross: sjvitac@gmxil com

MIGUEL MAC D. APOSIN EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Division of Capiz

Banica, Roxas City

Dear Sir Aposin,
Well wishes and greetings!

St. Joseph Vocational and Technical Traning and Assessment Center Inc.. Senior High School is
happy to inform you that we have 112 successfully graduvated their Grade 12 curriculum last May

» 2023, These students were recipient of our FREE EDUCATION (NO TUITION AND
MIS( "ELLANEOUS I'EES, IFREE LABORATORY or EXECUTIVE UNIFORM, LABORATORY
CONSUMABLES (TVL), AND STUDENT INSURANC 'E) And this year we wish to offer for more
deserving students for LIBRE KA NA, MAY P500 KA PA! (Terms and conditions apply).

We would like to ask from your good office for an ENDORSEMENT to allow us in campaigning
and disseminating this good news to your schools under the Grade 10 program and even to allow
us to do career guidance, on their convenient time/day provided that the classes will not be

interrupted.

Hoping for your favorable response. Thank you very much! May God bless and keep you safe
always.

Sincerely,

Rev. Fr. PAUL HENRY B. BOCBOC 0917 - 179 -5,
Marketingfoordinator

Noted by:

/D v
Rev. Flﬂg@ G. GUMBAN

Director



